
        
 
Bulletin #2 : 
 
May 18, 2023 
 
 

1: Recce 
 

Recce on Friday will be expanded to start at 1100 instead of 1400 as listed in the Supps.  Once 
the driver and co driver have been checked in and waivered, they will be allowed to leave to 
recce the stages. 
 

2: Service Spaces 
 
In the Supps it stated the Service Chief will reach out to teams on service space locations via 
email.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, this was not able to be done.  Given the number of 
competitors and space available, spaces will be assigned upon arrival.  Please let Greg Lahlum 
know upon check in if you are wanting to service with another team that hasn’t arrived yet so 
room can be left for when they get there. 


